
GSC GENERAL MEETING February 15, 2022  

(held at Paul Jehlen’s residence) 

 
Present: Commodore Linda Gossett, Ben Bowen and Robert Schudy.  

Zoom: Paul Jehlen, Eric Kobrin, Tabitha Jones, Kim Golodner and Mary Brown.  

Absent: David Notman 

Past Commodores Present:  Luis Oliveira, Ben Bowen, Gregg Henry and Mike Sawsak      

 

Meeting Called To Order: 7:10pm  

Commodore’s Comments – Linda Gossett  

• This is going to be a very short meeting because an unexpected tragic event happened to 

her dog Kirby who passed away this morning. 

 

Guests – Introduced by  

• Audio was not clear due to windy conditions. 

 

Secretary’s Report – Tabitha Jones 

• Due to technical and weather challenges this was skipped 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Ben Bowen 

• General Fund $10,481.38    

• Sailor’s Point Lake Fund  $9,626.    

 

Membership Committee – Ben Bowen 

• Active Member Families 40 for 2022. 

 

Ocean Race Committee – Paul Jehlen 

•  

 

Social Committee – Joy Quackenbush 

• St. Patrick’s Day Party – will be held at Dania Beach-details to follow 

• Happy Hour-are back at every 2nd Tuesday of the month.  They will be held at Quarter 

Deck on 17th street.  They don’t take reservations however whomever arrives first can set 

up multiple tables.  Be sure to RSVP!   

• Linda advised if the venue is not favorable to all please feel free to research and 

recommend other places to hold our Happy Hours. 

 

Cruising Committee –  

• Paul Jehlen mentioned a Memorial Day cruise to Bimini. 

 

Lake Committee – Luis Oliveira 

• SUNFISH 



o 1 race day scheduled since last meeting 

Winter Series II 

o Didn’t race due to high winds and cold temperature 

Winter Series III 

o February 19th, 2022 

 

• KIDS LEARN TO SAIL 

o January 2nd class had 10 kids; ended February 6th 

o February 20th class is sold out; as well as following class 

 

• ADULT LEARN TO SAIL CLASS 

o February 12th/13th  class had 10 people; 2nd day was postponed due to weather 

o February 26th/27th  class had 6 people 

o March 19th/20th has 2 registrations so far 

 

• 420 

o No changes since last meeting 

o Still working on 420’s # 3 & 4 

 

• OTHER INFORMATION 

o Luis sent a proposal to the City of Hollywood to renew our agreement. 

o City of Hollywood is requesting additional information and documents which will 

be sent out next week. 

o Luis is requesting assistance with the Adult Learn To Sail registrations as they are 

time consuming to register. 

 

Old Business – Linda Gossett 

• N/A 

 

New Business – Linda Gossett 

• Linda mentioned she performed the audit on the GSC books. Found them to be 

impeccable. 

• During audit she found out Ben Bowen was willing to stay on as Treasurer.  

Unfortunately, that requires an amendment to the By-Laws. 

• The amendment to the by-laws has to be voted at the next General Meeting in March 

2022. 

• Per Eric the new wording shall be as the follows: 

o “Officers may serve for more than one term, but may not hold the same office for 

more than two terms in succession, with the exception of the Lake Operations 

Director, Treasurer and Secretary”. 

• Additional New Business Phil Decker stated there will be a “Waterways Clean Up” on 

Saturday, March 5th, 2022 and suggested GSC should participate. 

• Paul J mentioned there will be another phosphorescence dingy trip to Titusville on March 

26, 2022. 

• Phil Decker is running this year’s Dingy Run Saturday, June 4, 2022.  Launching from 

Lauderdale Yacht Club Boat Ramp (441 & Riverland). Lunch will be at the Rustic Inn. 



 

This meeting was adjourned at 7:40 by Commodore Linda Gossett.  Very windy conditions and 

difficult to hear via audio. 

 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tabitha Jones 


